
Information Technology Solutions PALS for Second Grade  

Administration & Scoring  

The PALS second grade assessment will be given for the first time in the 

fall of 2014.   This workshop will provide you with time to learn the  

administration and scoring procedures needed to administer the test. 

 

Workshop content will focus upon: 

 Orientation to all of the PALS materials 

 Discussion of administration and scoring procedures at second 

grade 

 Analysis of first grade scores to help you jump-start your  

instruction 

 Guided practice using the PALS online system 

 Overview and planning with the PALS round-the-year calendar 

 

Other benefits of this workshop include: 

 Collaboration with your teaching colleagues and teachers from 

other districts 

 Completion of the quiz which is a requirement to administer 

PALS 

 Opportunity to ask questions and learn together in a  

collaborative environment 

 

What to Bring: 

 PALS Teacher Kit  (The kits will be shipped July 1) 

 Laptop computer 

 Headphones 

 

PALS workshops are facilitated by Sharon Toellner, PALS Marketplace  

Literacy Specialist.   

A minimum of 15 people are required to hold the workshop.   

Two Opportunities:  

Sept. 9 @ CESA 5, Portage 

or Sept. 12 @ Stevens Point 

 

Time: 9:00 -3:00 

(registration begins at 8:45 

a.m.) 

 

Cost:  

Student Achievement  

Members: $140 

CESA 5 Center Members: 

$175 

All Others: $200 

($25 early bird discount if  

registered by August 9.) 

 

Register at  

www.myquickreg.com 

 

Questions?  

Contact Vicki Winch   

winchv@cesa5.org  

608-745-5478 

http://login.myquickreg.com/event/event.cfm?eventid=6211

